From: |Redacted |

Sent: 7/7/2011 2:20:57 PM
To: San Bruno Gas Safety (SanBrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cec: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3); Horner, Trina
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)JRedacted |
[Redacted IDowdell, Jennifer
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)

Bec:
Subject: RE: Updated PG&E Hydrostatic Test Schedule

Team,

Please find atiached the July 7™ hydrostatic test program test schedule. Please note that the data is considered
confidential under Public Utility Code 583 since the detailed schedule contains sensitive non-public information
about possible generator outages.

As a reminder, the schedule is reviewed and refined on a daily basis. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Thanks,

Angie

[Redacted
Principal
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